
   Friends of Hartwell Primary School 
Registered charity number 114540 

Dear Parents, 
  
One of our favourite events in the FOHPS calendar is helping the children with their Christmas 
shopping!    

  

We want to make it a really exciting occasion again - Christmas music will be playing, the tables will be 
decorated, and the Friends team will be in their Christmas attire to make it a wonderful Christmas 
shopping experience for the children. 
Children can choose a gift from a selection provided and wrap them with the help of the Friends 
team. The children can then take their wrapped gifts home on the day to be put under the Christmas 
tree. 
 
We have worked hard this year already at finding some great gifts. Each gift is priced at £3 and there 
will be several choices for children to choose from in each category.    

 
If you would like your child to experience our fantastic Christmas Gift Shop (which will take place on 
Thursday 19th December), please fill in the form below and return it to the school marked for the 
attention of “The Friends Christmas Gifts” with the relevant payment (cash only). 

  

All forms must be returned by Friday 13th December 2019.  
 

  

The Friends of Hartwell Primary School  

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

 
 
Name of child(ren)…………………………………………………………………………… Class(es)………….  

  

Gift Recipient  Quantity  
Recipient (Mummy, Grandma, etc, or name if not parent i.e.: 
Sarah – Sister)  

Adult female      
Adult male      
Older Boy       
Older Girl      
Primary Boy      
Primary Girl     
Girl 2-4 years      
Boy 2-4 years      
0-2 years      
 
I have ordered …………gifts and enclose £3 per gift.    
 
Total of money enclosed £…………………… cash 
 


